From: I

Sent: 07 April 2020 17:47

To: Marfleet, Patrick

cc: I
Subject: Planning application 2020/0928/P Goldhurst Terrace.

Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take exlra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecuritvTeami@camden. gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting (o be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick — we would like to formally log our very strong objection against the development in Goldhurt Terrace.
We are residents at a beautiful period property Smyrna Masions,- and it would have a detrimental impact on
our property and quality of life due to the unsightly build.

Key reasons listed below:

1. PRIVACY | There will be hew windows overlooking our mansion flat

2. OVERBEARING/OVERSHADOWING | Our beautiful period property will be over-shadowed by a new build
without character, almost 2 storeys higher

3. LOSS OF VIEW & SENSE OF SPACE | Our outlook will be impacted as new fagade has no architecture interest
and will impact our sense of space in an already very congested space in London

4. IMPACT DURING BUILD | This is a substantial build and expect pollution hazards quality of air/noise for a
significant period of time impacting our ability to reside

Apologies for our delay in submission, we are part of the NW6 Residents Group, and because we were in Sweden
we were unable to access the webpage to study the application online. We were completed shocked when we got
to see the plans and hence strongly object.

Please contact us as needed to discuss further or go into more details.

With Regards,



